Millersville University CENTER FOR ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Preparing for FPDC Submission

Dr. René Muñoz, Director of Sponsored Programs & Research
Administration

October 27th, 2020 12:05- 1:10 PM Zoom link information: Meeting ID- 922 2199 7103

The PASSHE Faculty Professional Development Council (FPDC) Grant Program has been funded for the 2020-21 academic year (https://www.millersville.edu/spra/funding-opportunities/fpdc2.php). This session overviews the FPDC submission process and presents ideas to strengthen FPDC faculty submissions.

If you have any questions about events, check out the CAE website at www.millersville.edu/cae or email ambernicole.pfannenstiel@millersville.edu

